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Date: 17 June 2019 17:59:50

Dear Sir,
I would like to express my concern regarding the proposal and compulsory purchase of Manston
Airport for a freight hub.
 
As I live in the peaceful village of Pegwell, which is in the flight path, I feel that my quality of life
would be greatly (negatively) affected. I do not feel that I was consulted on this matter and the
fact that the noise of low flying freight aircraft  and the impact this will have on my  quality of life
and of course the negative impact  it will have on my house price  is appalling therefore would
like to register a complaint.
 
Could you please reply to this email.
 
Kind regards,
 
Karen Hodgson
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